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Rotary Club of Canterbury 

Business Meeting minutes 

1st October 2019 

The report from Club Council was as follows: 

• It is currently calculated that the proceeds from the Duck Race will be £5852. It will be 

allocated as follows: 

o £2000 to the JPP4 account 

o £800 to Vocational Committee 

o £1500 to International Committee 

o £1500 to Community Service Committee 

• A paper on the current status of the JPP3 Juba project is to be prepared for the 

Presidents meeting in Leuven on 15th November 2019. It is currently calculated that 

there will be sufficient funds to meet Year 4 commitments; and we are waiting for the 

result of the District Grant application for Year 4 Juba. 

• 3 people have still not yet paid their Rotary subscriptions. 

• It is recommended that Members who regularly attend Rotary meetings raise their 

Quarterly subscriptions from £95 per quarter to £130+ per quarter. It is understood that 

the £95 figure was set in 2011. 

• Chestfield Rotary have contributed £300 to the Honey Bears Nursery that we are 

supporting. 

• Lewis Norris will be bringing in Christmas cards in for sale to raise funds for Food Bank. 

• Richard Kemball- Cook is planning the start of a Global Grant application for the Rising 

Sun charity.  

 
 
The main part of the Business Meeting was a presentation made by Stephen Thompson on 
the ongoing Centenary project. The presentation is included as a separate note on the website 
under Centenary Project. 
 
After questions posed by Members, the current proposals were accepted unanimously by the 
Club. 


